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The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 
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Programming plan progress  
 
Have a read of our recently approved COVID-Safe Programming Plan, to be read in 
conjunction with our COVID-Safe Site Plan and COVID-Safe Events Plan. This 
document details the principles underpinning our approach to public programming going 
forward, as well as considerations and plans for each space.  
 
More information will be shared in the coming weeks about our upcoming onsite 
activities. Risk assessments are being completed for each space. 
 
 

Libraries in 2020: lockdown and beyond 
 
We’ve recently been collating the feedback and experiences of our colleagues in local 
government from this year. Much like us, they’ve had to adapt and change their library 
services in the face of COVID-19, with some public libraries introducing things like 
online membership, digital programs, home delivery and virtual outreach activities.  
 
There is no doubt that it has been a challenging year. But there is comfort knowing we 
are not alone, and exciting to think of the innovative solutions we are all finding to 
continue providing excellent library services to Queenslanders. Thank you everyone for 
your continued hard work and creative thinking. 
 
Vicki 
 

https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/staffupdates
http://www.intra.slq.qld.gov.au/people/health-and-wellbeing
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/SLQ%20COVIDSafe%20Programming%20Plan_V1.0.pdf
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/SLQ%20COVIDSafe%20Site%20Plan%20V7.0.pdf
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/SLQ%20COVIDSafe%20Event%20Plan.pdf

